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To: Torre,F.Jason

From: "Fred Walter, President, University Senate" <fwalter@NOTES.cc.sunysb.edu>

To: "Torre,F.Jason" <FTORRE@NOTES.cc.sunysb.edu>

Please respond to ltheobalt @NOTES.cc.sunysb.edu

Dear Colleague, 

As you may recall, some months ago the University Senate's Research
Committee gathered your input on important matters concerning
Research at our University. Your responses were carefully analyzed
and condensed into recommendations, to which Vice President for
Research Dr. John H. Marburger, III has provided an official response
(see http://www.stonybrook.edu/research/). Moreover, the University
Senate has approved a resolution that resulted from the survey.

Based on your input and discussions with the OVPR, we are now
conducting a follow-up survey specifically about the state of the
University's research facilities and infrastructure. The survey aims
to evaluate the current state of infrastructure and conditions under
which research is performed at the University, and to identify
pressing needs.

The survey, which is anonymous and should not take more than 10 to 15
minutes of your time, is located at   

https://survey.stonybrook.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=965Hno9 

and will be open for the next 10 days. 

Please take the time to respond. Your voice is important.

Sincerely,

Fred Walter, University Senate President,
on behalf of the
University Senate Research Committee


